
 

 

♦ MEMO ♦ 
SWALLOWS’ PARADE PARTICIPANTS 

EQUESTRIAN – ANIMAL WASTE 
 

 
 
The city of San Juan Capistrano must follow State and Federal mandated water 
pollution requirements.  In order to assure the continuance of the Swallows’ Day 
Parade, the Fiesta Association would appreciate your cooperation and assistance with 
the cleanup of animal waste in the staging area.  Dumpsters and other receptacles will 
be provided for this purpose. 
 
We would also ask that horses be kept on the streets and off the sidewalks.  Your 
cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for our assistance in making this a better parade for everyone.  We hope you 
will enjoy your Parade experience! 
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